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August 16, 2023

To The Class of 1974,

With great pleasure I invite you back to DePauw University to celebrate your 50th reunion on
June 6-9, 2024. Throughout the weekend, you will have ample opportunities to connect with
other alumni from far and wide, culminating with a dinner celebrated with your classmates from
1974.

You may recall from your DePauw years the wonder of studying abroad and happy hours at The
Fluttering Duck. You saw the beginning of construction on the Performing Arts Center and said
goodbye to George’s Pizza, the VonCastle Theatre, and Minshall Lab. The first women joined
the swim team, and DePauw regained the Monon Bell.

Many of the wonderful traditions, rigorous learning experiences, and good vibrations you
remember from DePauw remain, even as the university adapts to meet the changing needs of
today’s students. Your 50" reunion beckons you to DePauw for a few magical days of renewed

friendships and immersion in the life of the university.

I look forward to welcoming you and your class back to campus. Please make plans to join us.
DePauw cagerly awaits your return.

Sincerely yours,

Ao J. A/M

Dr. Lori S. White
President



